
You can keep up to date with all our news and events happening near you by following us on  
Facebook and @rattleandrollperformance on Instagram. 

                                                                                                                                                                            

    

         

       

 

 

ON THE STAGE: Wonka! 

For children in Reception – Year 6 

 
We are delighted to be running our Wonka themed ‘On the Stage’ club in the Summer Term. This 
club is a combination of dancing, drama and singing with a specific focus on building confidence, 
taking inspiration from the new Wonka movie.  
 
On the Stage will run after school 3:30pm-5:30pm on Tuesdays for Reception – Year 6. Each session 
costs £11.50 and the club starts on 9th April and the final lesson on 16th July (Full details can be found 
on our website). We accept all childcare vouchers and payments can be made in instalments. No 
payment is due until April.   
 

To sign up please visit www.rattleandrollperformance.com (you will need to register first if you 

haven’t previously). To go straight to the class, use code OSSPPS1.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact us on enquiries@rattleandrollperformance.com or call 
07722 014301. 
 
Thank you and best wishes,  
 
Katy Emmerson 
Rattle and Roll 
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